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It is good to be able to send out a message again, I have been “under the weather” and am 

just now able to give a little thought to what I want to say. 

Most of you that I have spoken with had positive comments about our meeting at Rush 

Street, we will discuss this further at our next meeting February 20, 2017 at7:00 p.m. at 

ETSU.  A decision will be made on the site for future meetings. 

I have gotten to the place where I can plan a few trips related to the club.  I will be 

attending the eighty-first AACA Annual Meeting in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, February 

9-11. This excites me to be representing our club. I will hopefully be able to speak about 

this at our next meeting. 

The Packard Annual Meet in Los Angeles February 17, 18 &19 is also on my agenda and it 

also will be before our next meeting. 

Maybe you have already read the reviews of the Auctions in Scottsdale this year, 2017 had 

the second largest week in history. That really set the bar for this year. 

Don’t forget to send your dues to national address and your local dues to Treasurer 

 

                                        Hope to see you Feb. 20. Don

 

  The President’s Message 

Don Wood-President  

 Wayne Lambert                                                                                    

1209 Radcliffe Ave.    

Kingsport, TN 37664 
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Madge Rohrer is putting together her 

yearly listing of car shows and a second 

listing of Tri-Cities area events. If you 

know of any events that will be in our 

area, please let her know (423-202-

2400 or madge11@aol.com). What she 

needs is the name of the show or event, 

date, and contact information (event 

chair, web site, email address, etc.). 

This listing will probably be 

ready for the March 

Newsletter. 

 Madge Rohrer's new 

book, "Touched by Tennessee," is 

available at Moody Bookstore in the 

Kingsport Mall (Kingsport Town Center). 

It contains stories of three Kingsport 

families, two of which are in our club. 

Included is a story about Randy Still 

(Still Transfer) and one is about Lillian 

Constant. 

It is also available in Jonesborough and 

may be purchased at Berry’s Pharmacy. 

 

 

 

 

Mike would like all Car Club 

Members and friends to know that 

he has A’s and T’s for sale.  He 

has tons of new and used parts.  

Mike McIntosh has 30 plus years 

restoring and selling cars and 

parts. His information is on his 

card at the top of this column. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Continue 

Linda Medlin had an accident and broke her 

shoulder. Surgery followed; currently she is at 

home and will be in therapy for 6 weeks.        

 Tom Hughes has a planned epidural and if it 

doesn’t give him relief he will have back 

surgery. 

Deborah Crawford continues her 

Chemotherapy treatments through June. 

NHC plays host to Margaret Bays & Suzanne 

and Dave Berry. 

Christmas 

Party 2016 

Photos 

mailto:madge11@aol.com


3 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


